
October 

Newsletter 

Dates To Remember: 

 Fall Tuition Payments Due: 

October 10 & November 14 

 Fall Break: October 31– 

November 4 

 Christmas Cabaret:       

December 18, 2016 

 Dance Recital: May 26 & 

27, 2017 
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Fusion DanceWorks       Miranda Bushaw Beyer       563.608.2188       fusiondanceworks@gmail.com 

Hi Dance Families- 

Well, September just flew by, and we've been busy at the 

studio. Let me update you on what we've been working on.  

 

The preschool and kindergarten classes are learning about 

their dancer treasure chest, working on practicing in their 

self and shared space, and making loud and quiet sounds 

with their feet. I'm excited to start their first jazz unit in 

October! 

 

The elementary thru high school dancers have been learning 

a fun company warmup. They've been working on technique 

at the barre and at center, and practicing elements across 

the floor.  Chaines, kicks, leaps, preps, and pirouettes are 

being learned for some and reviewed for others.  A lot of 

learning and improvement happening! 

 

In our new studio, we are so fortunate to have the drive thru 

as well as plenty of parking.  In the interest of safety, please 

bring your dancer to the door and come up to the studio to 

get them.  None of the younger dancers should be leaving 

the studio unattended.  Be sure to communicate this  

expectation with your student!  

 

I look forward to a new month of dancing!  

Fusion’s new home at Woods Edge Golf Course 


